


Pilot BEAS Letter of Authority Guidance Notice

The Department of Energy Security and Net Zero (DESNZ) would like access to your businesses meter readings to investigate the impact of BEAS grant funded energy efficiency measures on your business' overall energy consumption. To access meter readings DESNZ is requesting consent to submit Letters of Authority in your name to your current and future energy supplier(s). This would allow your energy supplier(s) to treat DESNZ as your Agent for the purposes of processing this request to access your data. 
Further information on how your data will be process can be found in the privacy policy. 
To confirm your consent for DESNZ to submit Letters of Authority in your name to your current and future energy supplier(s) please fill out and sign the attached Letter of Authority. 
A copy of this letter will need to be completed to be sent and sent to each of your electricity and gas energy suppliers.
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